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This term our topic is:   	
  

Toys 	
  	
  

	
  	
  

What will Year 2 be learning 
this week? 

Maths

This week we will be counting and 
representing numbers to 100 in numerals 
and in words. We will also begin to look at 
the place value of each digit in a two digit 
number. E.g. the number 24 has 2 tens and 
4 ones.  

English 

Our book focus for the next few weeks will 
be ‘Who’s Afraid of the Big Bad Book’ by 
Lauren Child. We will also be learning to 
use expanded noun phrases (e.g. the blue 
butterfly) to add description to our writing 
with our challenge being to add commas 
within lists.  

History 

This week we begin our history topic – Toys. 
We will begin by looking at the children’s 
favourite toys before discussing the toys 
that were popular in their parents and 
grandparents era.  

Geography 

Our geography unit this term is ‘What a 
Wonderful World’ where we will be 
learning about countries, oceans and 
continents of the world. This week we will 
begin by  

Science  

This term our science unit is ‘Everyday uses 
of Materials’. This week we will begin by 
looking at how materials are used. 

Important Notices / Information 

Ø Please can you ensure your child’s school 
uniform and P.E kit is clearly labelled 
with their name.  

Ø For this half term P.E days will be on 
Tuesday and Friday afternoons. Please 
can children have their outdoor P.E kit 
and trainers.  

Ø Year 2 class assembly will be on Thursday 
21st September at 2:45pm.  

Ø School will close for half term on Friday 
20th October 2017.  

Homework 

Reading: Please read your child’s 
reading book with them at home 
and record in the reading record. 

Spelling: Year 1 common exception 
words provided in homework books. 

Maths: Please complete the odd 
and evens worksheet in their 
homework book. 

Topic: Find out about what toys 
your parents or grandparents played 
with when they were younger. 


